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On October 15, 2019, the WEQ Executive Committee approved two no action recommendations from the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee.  The first addressed 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.a – Requirements for OASIS to use data in the Electric Industry Registry (R12001).  The second addressed 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.d – Evaluate the need for new OASIS Business Practice Standards and/or mechanisms to allow documentation for coordination of partial path reservations to demonstrate the complete path associated with long-term firm interchange.
In recent months, the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee has been working jointly with the WEQ Cybersecurity Subcommittee regarding jointly assigned items to address recommendations impacting the WEQ OASIS Suite of Business Practice Standards made by Sandia National Laboratories as part of the surety assessment.  On October 3, 2019, the subcommittees voted out a recommendation proposing modifications to WEQ-001 and WEQ-002.  In part, these proposed revisions update the version of HTTP and TLS protocols referenced in the standards, remove legacy functionality, and identify industry best practices that should be considered in the implementation and maintenance of OASIS nodes.  The thirty-day formal comment period for the recommendation ends on November 4, 2019.
Additionally, on October 3, 2019, the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee voted out a recommendation to address 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.c – Review the NAESB Network Integration Transmission Service (NITS) Business and Technical Standards for needed modifications based on implementation and operational experiences since their adoption.  The recommendation proposes modifications to WEQ-001, WEQ-002, WEQ-003, and WEQ-013.  The thirty-day formal comment period for the recommendation ends on November 4, 2019.
Currently, the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee is working to address 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.e – Development of industry Business Practice Standards to define the treatment of rollover rights for NITS (R18004).  The subcommittee expects to vote out a recommendation next year.  The next meeting of the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee is scheduled for November 19 – 21, 2019.
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